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Have a Wonderful March Break! 

 

We will see you all back on March 13th. 

 

Canadian Mental Health Association New 

Brunswick Presentations 

The PSSC Committee has organized three 

presentations that will be in person with a 

virtual option. 

The first presentation is: The Coping 

Toolbox, March 30th, 7:30 PM-8:30 PM. 

More information to follow. 

 

GECKOS – March is Optimism Month  

 

Our March GECKO theme is 

Optimism!  Having a positive mindset is so 

important. It helps us solve problems in the 

right way. Being optimistic allows our brain 

to grow so we can do anything we put our 

mind to and helps us feel positive about 

ourselves when we are trying things that can 

be hard or new for us. When we try new 

things and are successful, we feel great 

about ourselves, and it gives us confidence 

to try other things that can be challenging. 

Some things to say to yourself are: 

“I can do it!”  

“Reading is hard for me, but I am getting 

better every day when I practice.”  

“With more work, I will be able to do this.” 

 

 
 

Who Likes to Wear Green? 

On March 17th we will celebrate St. 

Patrick’s Day. Students are invited to wear 

green on this day.  

 

School Updates- March 24th 

 

School staff will be involved in a 

professional learning session on March 24th.  

Therefore, students do not attend school. 

 

March is Nutrition Month 

During March, our staff will be sharing 

information about the importance of good 

nutrition and how it helps us as learners!   

 

Report Card Time 

On April 6th, students will receive their 

second report card.  Parent teacher 

conferences will be held on April 13th  



during the afternoon/evening and the 

morning of April 14th.  More information 

will follow.  Students will not attend school 

on April 14th.   

 

News from the Parent Volunteer Group 

 

Our Van Houtte coffee fundraiser was a 

great success. The school’s total profit was 

$1044.00. This helps support student 

learning.  

The Gesner parent volunteer committee out 

did themselves organizing this fundraiser. 

Thank you so much! 

 

PSSC Updates 

The next PSSC meeting will be held April 

12th. All parents are welcome to attend. 

Kindness - February 

On February 22nd, we celebrated Pink Shirt 

Day and during the month of February we 

have been learning about kindness. Look 

what the students created in the gym:  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March  

1, 15, 22 K Skating 

6-10 March Break 

13th 

 

First Day Back After March 

Break 

17th  1) St. Patrick Day - Wear 

green 

2) Dental Presentation for 

Students 

22nd  Razzmatazz Bilingual 

Performance 

24th  Professional Learning Day – no 

school for students 

28th  Smudging Presentation 

  

April  

6th Report Cards Go Home 

7th Good Friday – no school 

10th  Easter Monday – no school 

12th  PSSC Meeting 

13th  Parent teacher conferences – 

late afternoon and evening. 

14th  Parent teacher interview and 

professional learning – no 

school for students. 

25th  Jorgen Community Dance Ballet 

Performance  

 

 
 

New Website: 

https://ge.nbed.ca/ 
 

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/Gesner-Street-

Elementary-School-114945196991019  

 

Twitter: 

@GesnerStElemen1  
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